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TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Sandra Barboza, Lieutenant Patrol Division 

sbarboza@washoecounty.us, (775) 832-4107 

  

THROUGH: Darin Balaam Sheriff 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to approve Sheriff’s Security Agreement between the 

Incline Community Business Association and the Washoe County Sheriff’s 

Office to provide uniformed Deputy Sheriffs for security [costs to be 

reimbursed by the Incline Community Business Association] during 

requested Incline Community Business Association Events beginning July 

4, 2020 through July 31, 2021 to be held at various locations in Incline 

Village, Washoe County.(Commission District 2.)  

 

 

SUMMARY 

The Washoe County Sheriff’s Office has been requested to provide uniformed Deputy 

Sheriffs to aid with security during the Incline Community Business Associations events 

such as the July 4th celebration.  The agreement provides for reimbursement to Washoe 

County for the cost of providing the uniformed Deputy Sheriffs. 

 

Washoe County Strategic Objective supported by this item:  Safe, secure and healthy 

communities. 

 

 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

On June 11, 2019 the Board approved item number 8.E.3, the Sheriff’s Office 

recommendation to approve Sheriff’s Security Agreement between the Incline 

Community Business Association (ICBA) and the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office to 

provide uniformed Deputy Sheriffs for security [costs to be reimbursed by the Incline 

Community Business Association] during requested Incline Community Business 

Association Events, retroactively from May 1, 2019 through December 31, 2019 to be 

held at various locations in Incline Village, Washoe County.  

 

BACKGROUND 

The Washoe County Sheriff’s Office was approached by the Incline Community 

Business Association to provide uniformed Deputies to aid with security during various 
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events to be held in Incline Village, Washoe County, NV.  Though these events are not 

new to Incline Village, the popularity has increased along with the residential and tourist 

crowds.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

All personnel and equipment costs will be reimbursed by the Incline Community 

Business Association.   Reimbursement received will be deposited to 150200-485129  

(Office of the Sheriff/Salary Reimbursement).  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is recommended that the Board of County Commissioners approve Sheriff’s Security 

Agreement between the Incline Community Business Association and the Washoe 

County Sheriff’s Office to provide uniformed Deputy Sheriffs for security [costs to be 

reimbursed by the Incline Community Business Association] during requested Incline 

Community Business Association Events beginning July 4, 2020 through July 31, 2021 to 

be held at various locations in Incline Village, Washoe County. 

 

 

 

POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board agree with staff’s recommendation, a possible motion would be:  

 

“Move to approve Sheriff’s Security Agreement between the Incline Community 

Business Association and the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office to provide uniformed 

Deputy Sheriffs for security [costs to be reimbursed by the Incline Community Business 

Association] during requested Incline Community Business Association Events 

beginning July 4, 2020 through July 31, 2021 to be held at various locations in Incline 

Village, Washoe County.” 

 


